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21  NEWSLETTER 
  Wednesday 22nd February 2017 

 

 

Hendal Primary School 
01924 259465 

www.hendalprimary.org.uk  

 
Star of the week –  10th February 2017  

Panthers Zaakia Plastow 
Penguins  Daniel Wainwright 
Dolphins Mahamadou Tunkara 
Giraffes Keira Law 
Pandas Christoper Hudson 
Koalas Tyler Calton 

Toucans 
Zebras 

Ty Barnett 
Willow Green 

Hippos Leah Whiteley 
Tigers Oliver Brummitt 

 

Class Attendance  
Panthers 98.7% 
Penguins 90.3% 
Dolphins 95.9% 
Giraffes 91.4% 
Pandas           100% Wow! 
Koalas 97.9% 

Toucans 
Zebras 

90.0% 
94.8% 

Hippos 93.7% 
Tigers 95.6% 

Whole School Attendance – 94.3% 
TARGET- 96% or above.  

 

Please join our Class Assemblies  
9.15 – 9.35am 

Tuesday 28th February Miss Chapman 

Tuesday 14th March Mrs Wild 

Tuesday 21st March Ms Brooks 

Tuesday 28th March Mr Sheard 

Tuesday 4th April Miss Cole 

Mentions Assembly 2.20 – 2.45pm 
Afterwards join your child’s class   

for Golden Time activities 2.45 -3.30pm 

Friday 24th February Miss Cole & Mr Sheard 

Friday 3rd March Miss Riley & Miss Ward 

Friday 17th March Miss Bentham & Miss Wild 

Friday 24th March Miss Chapman & Miss Stone 

Friday 31st March Ms Brooks & Miss Alderson 

Inset Day – Tomorrow 23rd February 
School is closed tomorrow for a Staff Safeguarding 

Training Day .  Children will not be in school on 
this day.  We are back as usual on Friday 24th 

February. 
 

 
World Book Day  - Thursday 2nd March 

Next Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day.  
Children can come to school dressed up as their 
favourite book character.  Bring a £1 and all of the 
proceeds will go towards new books for our school 
library.  We will be having a Scholastic Book Fair in 
school all week from Monday 20th March.  Children 
will be given £1 Book Tokens to use at the fair or at 
any local bookseller.  Ask your child about all of the 
exciting books they will read throughout the week. 

Year 1 Visit to Cannon Hall Farm 
Tuesday 28th February 

On Tusday 28th February Year 1 children will be going 
on a visit to Cannon Hall Farm at Cawthorne, 
Barnsley.  The children will have the opportunity to 
feed the animals, visit the petting area and watch a 
milking demonstration.  It will be a non uniform day, 
children should wear sensible shoes, bring a warm 
rain coat, a packed lunch and a drink ( no glass 
bottles or fizzy pop).  Could we remind parents to 
send your payments into school by this Friday 24th 
February please. 

Foundation Stage Staffing 
We have a change to our Foundation Stage Staffing. 
Miss Ramskill will be our new temporary UF2 Teacher 
Mrs Knowles (FS Leader) continues to be LF Teacher 
on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons. 
Miss Lang will be temporary LF Teacher on 

Wednesday mornings, Thursday and Friday.  

After School Clubs  
Monday Writing Club Years 4 3.30-4.00 

Tuesday Multi Sports 
Club 

Year 1 3.30-4.30 

Wednesday Hockey Club 
Art Club 

Drama Club 

Year 3 & 4 
Year 5 
Year 4 

3.30-4.30 
3.30-4.30 
3.30-4.30 

Thursday Choir KS2 3.30-4.30 

Friday Cooking Club Year 5 & 6 3.30-5.00 

New Baby Girls 
Congratulations to Jack Whitaker in Class 1B!  He has a 
new baby sister, Scarlet, who was born on the 7th 
February weighing 8lb 5oz.  
Congratulations to Oliver Astbury in Class 5C!  He has a 
new baby sister, Matilda Daisy, who was born on the 
9th February weighing 6lb 8oz.  

 

http://www.hendalprimary.org.uk/

